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Miss Forbes and Mrs Gill would like to 
invite the parents of children who have 
keyboard tuition to attend a 
performance on Thursday 7th July at 
9am.  

 

 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ value is resilience.  In assemblies this week, 
we learned about a tiny but powerful word which can 
help us grow our resilience: YET.  We discovered how 
ŜƳǇƻǿŜǊƛƴƎ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ƻǳǊ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎ ŦǊƻƳ ΨL ŎŀƴΩǘ Řƻ 
ƛǘΩ ǘƻ ΨL ŎŀƴΩǘ Řƻ ƛǘ yetΩΦ  aǊǎ WƻƘƴǎƻƴ Ƙŀǎ Ŝƴjoyed the 

children coming to tell her all about the resilience they 
have shown this week.  They are very proud of 

themselves and rightly so. 

Head Teacher Update 
 

This week I have been in Normandy in France with 44 of our Year 6 pupils. They were a delight to travel with 
and supported each other to make the most of the opportunity to experience a little bit of French life in an 
action-packed week. We were warmly welcomed when we visited our French partner school and we even put 
into practise some of the French that we have learned and grew in confidence as the week went on.  I am 
grateful to the Turing Scheme for awarding us a substantial grant which has enabled us to heavily subsidise this 
visit for parents. We currently have an additional application in for Turing funding next year and our plans 
include international visits to France, Luxembourg and Greece. This will support the development of our global 
curriculum further by offering a wider range of international opportunities. We expect to be informed of the 
outcome before the end of term and I will keep you informed of the outcome.  
 
This year the DfE have brought in new guidance for schools to ensure that school uniform is affordable for 
everyone and that a second-hand uniform option is available. I am so grateful to our PTA who, as always are a 
step ahead and have already set up a second-hand uniform service. As we approach the end of term and we are 
all planning for the next academic year please donate any spare uniform that you may have to the baskets in 
the main entrance. If you would like to request uniform please see the PTA advert below to place a request.   
 
Have a great weekend everyone. I am looking forward to going out and about without having to count 44 
children on and off a bus! 
L Blain  
 
  
 
 
 



  
 

   

  
 

 



  
 

   

 

 

This week Nursery have explored their core text, Somebody Swallowed Stanley. We talked about 
recycling and caring for our world, delivering used paper materials to our recycle bin in school. We have 
continued to make our own toys using junk modelling materials and practised using the litter pickers in 
the woods. What great eco-warriors!  
 

 
 



  
 

     

On Friday at Forest School, Reception made an egg-citing discovery. We found some huge eggs in a nest in our 
fire circle, We wondered who or what could have lain the eggs - most of us thought that it was a dinosaur. On 
Monday we checked the cameras from the woods and saw that a dinosaur had indeed been in the forest! We 
have spent this week finding out all about different types of dinosaurs And we have loved looking at non-
fiction books for research. We enjoyed playing in the dinosaur swamp, painting our papier-mâché from last 
week and joining in with lots of dinosaur role-play! 
 

 


